PRAYER ITEMS

Bridgeway

Pray for those who so faithfully serve in the Sound Booth each Sunday. Ask God to give them joy in serving, as well as expertise in dealing with all the technology issues that sometimes happen.

Gertie Penner Katherine Hoffman John Tacholsky Arlone Wirsche, John Neustaeter,

Cypress House Herbert Integrated Health Facility Prairie Wind Estate The Meadows

Saskatchewan Conference of MB Churches

SKMB Assembly 2019: Pray for the delegates who attend the Assembly at Parliament Community Church (March 8-9) that they might experience inspiration, encouragement and support for our mission of supporting SKMB churches and camps in making disciples.

MB Pastors

Pray for Michael & Leanne Anderson serving at Faith River Fellowship in Saskatoon.

MB Missions

Trevor & Joan Goddard are serving with MB Mission in Mexico. Pray for the annual Mission Festival and the opportunity to encourage and engage with local the churches.

Swift Current Churches

Pray for the ministry at Bridgeway Community Church.

Bridgeway Community Church Mennonite Brethren
510 13th Avenue North East
306-773-8945
bridgeway@sasktel.net
www.bccsc.ca

SUNDAY MARCH 3, 2019

Our Vision To Glorify God and Make Him Known



Our Mission & Core Values

To live Christ-Centered lives of Love, Grace, Humility, Spiritual Maturity & Mission.

This Morning at Bridgeway
9:15-10:15 - King's Café
9:30-10:15 - Life Classes & Coffee Hour Fellowship
10:30 Worship, Prayer & the Word
Pastor Nick - "Saint Bernards in the Lagoon"
Galatians 2:15-21

Welcome to our Sunday morning Worship Service! Elaine Kimpinski and her team will lead us in worship and Kerry & Sheila Braun and Leanne McConnell will minister during our Offering time. Pastor Nick will then bring the next message in the Unshackled Series entitled "Saint Bernards in the Lagoon". We will also celebrate Communion together around the Lord's Table.

Prayer Room – Sunday mornings @ 10:15 in the South Hallway.

Connection Cards - are in the pews and we encourage you to use these so we can connect with you in a meaningful way.

Children's bulletins for ages 3-6 and 7-12 are available at the Children's Ministry Bulletin Board in the Foyer. Help yourself.

Nursery – Supervised Child Care is available during the worship service in the "Play Room" in the north hallway for ages 3 and under March 3 – Jenn & Andrew Judge March 10 – Whitney & Clay Becker

THIS WEEK March 4-10, 2019

Office Hours: 9 - 12 & 1 - 4

MONDAY *9 – 4 Bridgeway Quilters - Bring a bag lunch

*6:30 - Evening Quilting

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY 9-12 – Kitchen Rental

7-10pm - Youth @ The Centre

SATURDAY

SUNDAY



<u>Hold the date!</u> Ladies Retreat April 12-14 at Cypress Hills Bible camp. The theme is "Bloom Where You're Planted".

Adult Sunday School: There are a few copies of the "Deep & Wide" books that have not been returned. Would you please check at home and return them to the Office as soon as possible.

Condolences and sympathy to Debbie, Brody, Connor & Anissa Hildebrandt and family on the sudden passing of Myron. Our thoughts and prayers will be with you and your family in the days ahead.

The Interdenominational Lent Service will be held @ St Olaf's Lutheran Church on Thurs. March 7th at noon.



March 4 - Brenda Neufeld

March 4 – Erica Ewert

March 5 – Norma Neufeld

March 6 – Holt Smith

March 8 – Jill Martens



March 6 - Tim & Patricia Orthner

Financial Update as of February 24, 2019

February Year to Date (Jan 1 -Feb 24th)

 Tithes & Other Income
 \$26,987.70
 \$47,122.05

 Total Expenses
 \$38,625.97
 \$73,161.21

 Shortfall
 \$11,638.27
 \$26,039.16

SERMON NOTES
March 3, 2019
Pastor Nick
"Saint Bernards in the Lagoon"
Galatians 2:15-21

THANK YOU

On behalf of our family, I would like to thank our Church family for all your love and compassion for us over the last weeks. Thank you for the visits to the Meadows, for your prayers and words of encouragement. Thank you especially for the prayers when it kept getting more difficult for Herb closer to the end. Thank you for the help and support we received as we prepared for Herb's Celebration of Life service. Thank you for the phone calls, food and prayer during that time. Thank you for the meals for the family prior to the service and the lunch following the interment. Special thanks to Pastor Bob for all his visits to Herb and for speaking at the service and Pastor Nick for your part in the service also. A big thank you to the musicians, ushers, and everyone for supporting us. We definitely felt the love. We are thankful that Herb is no longer suffering and has gone Home, but we will miss Thank you, Sandra Tacholsky and family him!